

23 June 2020

Dear Parent/Carer

The below table is the most up-to-date uniform for when your child starts with us in September. The one sent out in the packs did not include a tie; however, this is part of the academy's uniform.

Uniform

Girls	Boys
Akroydon tie	Akroydon tie
Red Akroydon cardigan or Akroydon V-neck jumper (plain red cardigans or jumpers without the academy logo are not allowed as stated in the current uniform policy)	Red Akroydon V-neck jumper (plain red V-neck jumpers without the academy logo are not allowed as stated in the current uniform policy)
White collared shirt, long or short sleeved (white Akroydon polo shirts are only allowed in Nursery)	White collared shirt, long or short sleeved (white Akroydon polo shirts are only allowed in Nursery)
Grey skirt / grey pinafore dress/grey trousers	Grey trousers
White socks or grey/red/black tights	White/black socks
Red and white checked dress (summer term only)	Grey shorts (summer term only)
Black school shoes (no trainers, sandals or boots)	Black school shoes (no trainers, sandals or boots)

PE uniform

Girls	Boys
Plain red polo shirt	Plain red polo shirt
Plain black shorts (no logos allowed)	Plain black shorts (no logos allowed)
Plain black tracksuit bottoms (no logos	Plain black tracksuit bottoms (no logos
allowed) for colder weather	allowed) for colder weather



Akroydon Primary Academy, Rawson Street North, Halifax, HX3 6PU

tel: 01422 351291 email: admin@akroydon.trinitymat.org web: www.akroydon.trinitymat.org



From September, all pupils from Reception to Year 5 will no longer be able to bring a rucksack to school. Children will need a red book bag for their reading books and homework. You could choose one with the Akroydon logo or a plain red one, available from most supermarkets. PE kits should be brought to school in a plain drawstring bag, red or black.

All pupils should arrive and leave the academy in full academy uniform, including school shoes. In bad weather conditions, wellington or walking boots can be worn to and from the academy. Pupils are permitted to wear trainers at break and playtimes if they are playing one of the sporting activities.

Yours sincerely

J. Cemis

Mrs Lewis

Assistant Principal, EYFS Leader